
ANNOUNCEMENTS  12-29-2024 
NEW HACKENSACK REFORMED CHURCH 
1580 Route 376, Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 
(845)462-0810      office@nhrc-church.org 

 
WELCOME 

• Assisting with Worship today, is Deacon Jerry Carey. 
• Next week we celebrate Epiphany and the Lord’s Supper. 
• The December Mission of the Month will go to Food Bank of the Hudson 

Valley and Meals on Wheels of Wappingers.   
 
POINSETTIAS 

• Please take a poinsettia home with you today.  Thank you to all those who 
donated, and thank you to those who helped set them up. 

 
CHRISTMAS DE-DECORATING PARTY 

• Please join us next Sunday, Jan. 5th following Worship, as we de-decorate 
the church.  Those who help may stay for pizza in Fellowship Hall after the 
de-decorating. 

 
THANK YOU 

• Over a year ago NHRC collected donations totaling $1,638 for the 
Wappingers family who suffered a gas explosion on Brick Row in the 
village.  Our last portion of that donation, $400, was given to the family for 
Christmas.  More details will be in the February newsletter.   
Thank you everyone for your kindness and generosity.  They have been 
so grateful!  

 
CONGREGATIONAL LIFE COUNCIL 

• Winter is here, and that means a nice hot bowl of soup would make a 
satisfying meal.  Our annual Souper Bowl will be starting next Sunday.  We 
will be collecting canned soups to bring to the local food pantries.  The 
collection runs from Sunday,Jan 5- Sunday, Feb 9. Watch for Campbells 
and Progresso sales in the next few weeks. And don't forget to use those 
coupons! 

 
OFFERING ENVELOPES AVAILABLE 

• For those who requested offering envelopes for 2025, they are available in 
the side narthex.   

• If you would like them mailed to you, or if you did not request envelopes, but 
would like them, please contact Ginger Trimble or the church office. 
 

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL & CHILDREN AND WORSHIP   

• Children and Worship takes place in room 9 for ages 3 to 2nd grade, and 
continues through the holidays. 

• Children younger than 3 may go to the Nursery. 
• There will be no Sunday School today.  It will resume 1/5. 

 
FRIENDSHIP SHEETS 

• In the center aisle ends of the pews, are Friendship pads.  Please fill this 
out, pass it to the person sitting next to you, and then pass it back. This 
helps us keep track of members and contact visitors.  

 
“This is the day the Lord has made, let us rejoice and be glad in it”  Ps 118:24 
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